
Thank you for all the Fun Run sponsorship, 
you raised a staggering £1,800 for the school!
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The fete has now 
been postponed until 
next year but the PTA 

will hold a mini fete 
for the children. The 
event will be held in 
September during 

school hours, further 
details to follow.

The PTA are planning to hold another uniform sale before the end of term, look 
out for the ParentMail in the future. If you need uniform before please email 

Karen Lee at pta@overstone-wing.org

Join your school lottery today and raise money for Overstone. Go 
to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

Tickets cost just £1 per week. There is a guaranteed cash winner 
each week and the chance to win the £25,000 jackpot.

The 5p challenge is still running! 

The Fathers Day mug and card project raised £211 
profit for the school. Thank you to those who placed 
orders. 

Tickets for the PTA summer raffle are on sale 1st 
July-14th July. Children will receive a poster 

containing further information!

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

